
From: Samantha Silva  
Sent: 01 May 2023 00:14 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/3853/P 
 
This is horrendous. As a member of the Camden community I am already 
uncomfortable living amongst the thousands of tourists who pass my home 
every day. This will not only disrupt the flow of traffic in the market (which is 
already unbearable on the weekend and bank holidays) but will make my 
commute to work and my daily life unbearable. Please do not pass this bill.   
 
Many thanks xx  
 


